
Dear House Energy and Resources Committee,

I'm asking for a do not pass vote on SB 2137.

Allowing hunters to bait where CWD is present will allow the disease to spread faster, this is common sense.

Let the wildlife professionals at the Game and Fish manage the wildlife. That's what we pay them to do.

Chet Wahl
Hazen, ND


